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foothill foothill@fhda.edu
centralservices centralservices@fhda.edu
Fri, Feb 10, 2023, 5:18 AM

Normally, I would not be sharing or forwarding a class project to our entire college
community but this one has implications for all of us, therefore I am forwarding you
this invitation from Ben Stefonik on the very hot topic of ChatGPT.  Thus far, I have
seen an equity statement, job application, and professional bio, all written by
ChatGPT, which could pass for being authentic.  Thus, I think the more we can learn
about how artificial intelligence, like ChatGPT, can impact our work and what we do
and assumptions and decision we make. it will be to our advantage to know as much
as we can. Please continue to Ben’s invitation. 
Best regards,
Bernadine
Bernadine Chuck Fong, Ph.D.
Interim President, Foothill College
Senior Scholar and Director of Leadership Initiatives, Stanford University
 
From: Benjamin Stefonik <stefonikbenjamin@fhda.edu
Dear Colleagues,
I invite you to participate in a college-wide survey to share your thoughts about Chat
GPT and generative artificial intelligence.  The survey was created in collaboration
with my Psyc/Soc 7 Statistics for the Behavioral Science class.  We are currently
soliciting participants to complete the classified staff, administrator, and non-
instructional faculty survey.
This is a great opportunity to share your thoughts and ideas about this new
technology.  The survey invites you to provide feedback on questions about
pedagogy, academic integrity, social norms, and college-wide policies.  The survey
should take 10-20 minutes.  There are several optional open-ended questions.  If you
would like to engage deeply on this topic, please give yourself some extra time.  One
of the goals of this survey is to draw upon the collective wisdom of our campus
community. 
 The results of the survey (and a survey developed for students) will be presented by
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my class and myself at a college-wide forum hosted by President Bernadine Fong,
held Wed. 3/1, 11:30-12:30pm via Zoom.  The forum is open to students, faculty,
staff, and admin - feel free to extend the invite.  Zoom link: https://fhda-
edu.zoom.us/j/84811067124
 Click here to complete the survey.  Submission deadline: Mon. 2/13 @ 11:00pm.
 Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Collegially,
 
 
 
Ben Stefonik 
Chair, Psychology Department
stefonikbenjamin@foothill.edu
650-949-7473
Office: 3023
Foothill College
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